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 The suggestion that the sleeper services be reduced or abolished is not only going to 
affect businesses, but also tourism and family ties. 
  
I have English-born nephews and neices who emigrated to Canada 15 years ago; they 
are now wanting to show off England and Scotland to their Canadian-born spouses, 
but being young working people have limited time in which to do so. They have 
managed this so far by using the sleeper in order to visit both ends of the UK and still 
have time to appreciate our country - I fear that this will not happen in future if the 
sleeper service is diminished in any way. 
 


